
 

 

Date: May 26, 2023 

Dear Parents,  

We would like to extend our thanks for your continued support, and we are grateful for your partnership. 

As we approach the end of the term, we would like to remind you to ensure that all outstanding fees 

and academic requirements are met to ensure a smooth closure which will enable us to prepare our 

children for a successful start to the new year. 

 

Important Notice 
 

As informed previously, the school has started taking new admissions for the available seats from 15th 

May 2023. Although we have a huge number of children on the waiting list, we prioritise our existing 

students, hence we decided to extend the re-registration date. The final deadline to complete the re-

registration of your child/ren is on Saturday, 3rd June 2023. The remaining seats will be occupied 

with effect from Monday, 5th June 2023. Please consider this letter as the final notification to avoid 

inconvenience.  

 
Your cooperation and support will enable us to efficiently plan the educational resources and facilities 
required for our students ensuring a seamless start of academic year 2023-24. 
 
Activities Next Week   
 

 
 

We wish you a restful weekend. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Susan Varghese 

Acting Principal 


